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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to term 1 of 2021. I hope you all had a relaxing Christmas 

holiday and that we can all look forward to a calmer year than we 

experienced in 2020. 

HSC marks were released just after the end of term 4 last year, with 

students from Nowra High achieving some very pleasing results. After 

a particularly difficult year, I am extremely proud of this year group, 

demonstrating resilience in the face of adversity and a great ability to 

overcome the hurdles they faced. Our Year 12 students achieved 

excellent HSC results - 19 students achieved Band 6 results and 78 

students achieved Band 5 across a variety of subjects. Congratulations 

go to the nine students who were placed on the Distinguished 

Achievers List, who gained multiple band 6’s and to the Dux of 2020 

Patrick Kerrigan, who managed to successfully balance the 

responsibilities of School Captain with his studies, achieving an ATAR 

of 97.8. 

School sport is up and running again this term, with several South 

Coast Representative Team trials in the next few weeks. Our annual 

swimming carnival was held in week 3, with many competitors 

achieving personal bests in their races and proceeding on to the Zone 

Swimming Carnival, which takes place tomorrow. We wish all those 

taking part the best of luck. Many thanks must go to the PDHPE 

Faculty, who work relentlessly to ensure sports events like this run so 

smoothly. Without their dedication, these events just could not take 

place and our students would not have the great opportunities they do. 

The Homework Centre is up and running again this year, open every 

Wednesday in the library from 3:30-5.00pm. I encourage all students 

to take advantage of this great opportunity to get help with homework 

and assessments. Many thanks to all the staff who regularly stay 

behind to assist our students achieve the best possible outcomes with 

the work they are set. 

Last Tuesday, the first Parent and Citizen (P&C) Meeting of 2021 was 

held. It was lovely to see some new faces in attendance and I look 

forward to getting to know parents as the year progresses. The P&C 

meets twice a term, on Tuesdays of week 4 and 8 at 6.30pm in the 

school library. Everyone is welcome to attend. The greater input you 

have into your child’s education, the better the outcomes will be. 

Please come along and be a part of the decision making process! 

School photo day was held last Wednesday. Many thanks to DP Jodie 

Wellington, who ensured the day ran smoothly. If your child was 

absent, or did not have their photo taken, catch up day is this Friday, 

the 25th February. 

Next Tuesday, March 2nd, we will be holding our annual Year 7 

information night for year 6 students starting high school in 2022. 

Students and parents will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet 

our staff and ask any questions they may have. The evening 

commences at 5.30pm and concludes at 7pm. 

Year 10 Work Experience will go ahead in week 9 this term. I 

encourage all students to use the time wisely and get some valuable 

experience of fields they are interested in once they finish high school. 

For those interested in further strengthening their resume, we are also 

running a Whitecard course on the 15th March. Please see our Careers 

Advisor Mrs. Fuz if you require any more details. 

Kind regards 

Mr Glen Kingsley 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE Calendar - 2021 

Coming Events for  Term 1 - Week 5 

Week  5 - ALPHA 

Monday  22 February: 

 Years 7-10 HSIE PAT assessments in class - Ms Clerke 

Tuesday  23 February: 

 Years 7-10 HSIE PAT assessments in class - Ms Clerke 

 Shoalhaven Zone Swimming Carnival - Ms Nielsen 

 Year 12 VET - Business activity survey - Ms Papas 

 Year 11 VET - Hospitality TAFE assessment task,    

      Periods 1&2 in K7 

Wednesday  24 February: 

 Years 7-10 HSIE PAT assessments in class - Ms Clerke 

 Year 12 Advanced English - HSC assessment task -  

       drama presentation 

 Year 11 VET retail - Ms Papas 

Thursday  25 February: 

 Years 7-10 HSIE PAT assessments in class - Ms Clerke 

Friday  26 February: 

 Years 7-10 HSIE PAT assessments in class - Ms Clerke 

 Shoalhaven Zone - Open boys & girls Zone Basketball  

       knockout - Ms Nielsen 

 School Photos - Catch up day 

   Week  6 - BETA 

Monday  1 March:  

 Year 7 vaccinations (visit 1) 

 Year 12 VET Retail work placement - Ms Fuz 

 Year 12 Ext 2 Eng - Viva Voce assessment - Ms Nash 

Tuesday  2 March: 

 Year 7  2022 - Information evening 

 Year 12 VET Retail work placement - Ms Fuz 

Wednesday  3 March: 

 SPBA professional snapshot - careers in industry 

 9CO1 Commercial excursion - Ms Papas 

 Year 10 Commerce 1 - Stocklands excursion  

 Year 12 VET - Retail work placement - Ms Fuz 

Thursday  4 March: 

 Year 12 VA - task 1– in class essay - Period 1, F5 -         

      Ms Donnelly 

 Year 12 VET - Retail work placement - Ms Fuz 

Friday  5 March: 

 Year 12 VET - Retail work placement - Ms Fuz 
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Student Absence Rules in a COVID world 

Please note if your child is absent, we will send you a text message as usual, however we are no longer able to accept a 

reply text message that simply says they are “sick”.  

Due to COVID – 19 we are departmentally required to find out the nature of the illness, in case it may affect others in the 

school. It is a free service to reply to our school SMS, however please include details as to whether the student is COVID- 

symptomatic or has an unrelated symptom or illness. 

Please feel free to call us on 44214977 or email us at nowra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au to discuss your child’s health or any 
concerns about this issue. 
If there are any COVID – related symptoms please keep your child at home until you can provide the school with a Negative 

COVID test result. 

Many thanks for your support in this very important matter, 

Kind regards 

Nowra High School Staff 

Year 12 2021 muck up photo  

mailto:nowra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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The homework centre at Nowra High 

runs in the library every Wednesday  

afternoon from  3.30 - 5.00 pm. 

Snacks and drinks are provided. 

All students in years 7-12 are             

encouraged to take advantage of this 

great opportunity to study, with staff   

present to assist. 

Computer access is also possible during 

the sessions. 

 

 

 

TERM 1, 2021 

Week 4 -  Tuesday  16 February   

Week 8 -  Tuesday  16 March 
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Please click on the link for full details - Southern stars 2021 auditions information package 

https://www.southernstarsarenaspectacular.com/apply-now-for-stars20


 

Nowra High School - It’s News To Me  

https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/nowra-bridges-shoalhaven-river/index.html?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Nowra%20Bridge%20project%20-%20Northbound%20bridge%20path%20closure&utm_content=Nowra%20Bridge%20project%20-%20Northbound%20bridge%20path%20closure+
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North Nowra Bomaderry Netball Club registrations 

are now open for season 2021 – new and        

returning players welcome (5 years and up).   

Registrations received before the end of January, 

eligible for Early Bird discount.  

All players MUST be registered by 12pm        

February 20
th

 2021.  

Visit our website to register 

now http:nnbnc.nsw.netball.com.au/ or contact us 

at northnowrabomaderrynetball@gmail.com.  

WANT TO PLAY NETBALL 
 
You can register now with any club within our Shoalhaven Netball Association  
Use the links below to discover the individual clubs 
 
ALBATROSS CLUB - albatrossnc.nsw.netball.com.au 
GEMS CLUB - contact Kirstie - 0427 305 403 
JERVIS BAY CLUB - jervisbaync.nsw.netball.com.au 
LYREBIRD CLUB - lyrebirdnc.nsw.netball.com.au 
NORTH NOWRA/BOMADERRY CLUB - nnbnc.nsw.netball.com.au 
REBELS CLUB - rebelsnc.nsw.netball.com.au 
SAINTS CLUB - saintsnc.nsw.netball.com.au 

 

Register at www.playfootball.com.au  

http://nnbnc.nsw.netball.com.au/
mailto:northnowrabomaderrynetball@gmail.com
http://www.playfootball.com.au/

